
 

 
 
 

 

MEMO 
 

DATE:  May 4, 2021 

TO:  Olivia Naves, Assistant Planner, Governor’s Office of Planning and Research 

FROM:  William He, AICP, Associate Planner 

RE:  SDG Commerce 217 Project – SCH 2020120302 – Public Review Period Extension  

 

The City of American Canyon has agreed to extend the SDG Commerce 217 project (SCH 

2020120302) review period for an additional 30 days. With the 30-day extension, the new public 

comment period will end on June 3, 2021. Please update your records appropriately.  

 

 


